
Night Work Alert   
Installation of Water Pipeline

To receive updates throughout the construction process and for more information on Upgrade the Drake, 
please visit the project website at www.upgradethedrake.com. For questions or concerns, please call the 
project hotline at (415) 688-7613 or the project email address at info@upgradethedrake.com. 

Location: Eliseo Drive to U.S. Route 101 along Sir Francis Drake Boulevard 

Starting: Sunday Night, May 23rd, 2021 | 8:00 p.m. – 5:00 a.m. 

Duration: 4 weeks - Sunday night, May 23rd to Friday morning, June 18th 

Starting on Sunday night, May 23rd at 8:00 p.m., the Upgrade the Drake contractor will be 
installing water pipeline on Eliseo Drive and along Sir Francis Drake Boulevard between Eliseo 
Drive and U.S. Route 101. The work will last four weeks and will take place between 8:00 p.m. to 
5:00 a.m., Sunday night to Friday morning. Traffic delays can be expected.  

Please watch for flaggers, who will be controlling traffic, and make sure to slow down through 
the construction area. The construction team thanks you for your patience.  

The orange bar in the graphic below illustrates where the scheduled work will be taking place. 


